
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

          

 

             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Stillington Primary School        
NEWSLETTER NO 15 

Friday 21st December 2018 

 

 

  Merry Christmas  

And a Happy New Year 

We hope you have a wonderful Christmas and New 

Year and we look forward to seeing you all again in 

January. Don’t forget it is a teacher training day on 

Monday 7th January so we will see you in school on 

Tuesday 8th ready to start the new term. 

 
 

Panto - Cinderella 

We hope that you all had a wonderful time at the 

Panto last week. You were all very well behaved and a 

credit to the school. HUGE thanks to FoSS who once 

again paid for the tickets for this special Christmas 

treat. 

 

Dinner Money 

Spring term dinner money will be as follows; 

For the half term up to 22nd February £74.80 (34 

days x £2.20) 

Weekly payments are £11.00 for all KS2 pupils 

Cheques should be made payable to Stillington 

Primary School and all payments should be in a 

clearly labelled envelope and paid for in advance. 

Payments can be paid directly into the school bank. 

Please call into the office for our bank details if 
you wish to pay this way.   

 

Goodbye Miss Pipes 

Today is a very sad day as we say good bye to Miss 

Pipes who started at Stillington School in 2008 

covering for maternity leave. Since joining the 

school she has worked tirelessly to make the school 

a safe and happy place for children to learn with 10 

years unbroken service. She has also been the most 

amazing colleague and friend. We will all miss her 

very much.  

 

Before & After School Club 

If you would like your child/children to attend, 

please would you contact the school before or on 

Monday 7th January, 2019 so that cover can be 

provided. 

 

Christmas Parties 

Thank you very much to all the parents who 

brought party food donations and helped make the 

Christmas party such a success. All the children 

enjoyed the afternoon very much. 

 

 

Thank You 

The staff would like to thank you for all the 

Christmas cards and lovely gifts they have 

received. 

 

Foss Raffle  

Thank you all who took part in FoSS raffle which 

was drawn on Wednesday 19th December.  The 

winner of the hamper donated by the staff is 

Leah Thirling. 

 

 

 

Christmas Play  

We hope all the parents, relatives and friends of 

school enjoyed the Christmas play this week.  

Thank you to all the parents who provided 

costumes and the children who learnt their songs 

and lines so well. A big thank you also to the 

teachers who worked tirelessly to put on a show 

that everyone would enjoy. 

Church Service 

We would like to thank Rev Steve & Mrs Price for 

a wonderful Christmas Service held at the Church 

yesterday. 

All the children and staff got into the Christmas 

spirit after singing lots of Christmas carols. 

Enjoyed by all. 

 

Governor Vacancies 

Would you like to be more involved with the 

future of our school? 

In January the Governing Board will be recruiting 

for 2 Parent Governors. If you would like an 

informal chat before applying, please email 

Corrine Cross (Chair of Governors) at 

cofg@stillington.n-yorks.sch.uk 


